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Internal Academic Assessment Development System (iAADS) 2018 
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The Office of the Vice-President for Academic Affairs (OVPAA) has announced in the 
Memorandum No. OVPAA 2018-34 that the Internal Academic Assessment Develoment 
System (iAADS) is now on its 3

rd 
cycle of implementation since we went on line in 2012.

The OVPAA are now refining the data sets in time for the roll-out of the online submission 
by July 2018. 

The units are strongly encouraged to complete their iAADS 2015 to serve as basis for the 
2018 call. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


